March 15, 1995 Minutes of the Tassel Top Committee.

Present: Robert Metz, Chairperson, Stephen Crockett, Donna Johnson,
Martin Krauter and Charles Smith.

The agenda was approved with the addition of a request by CNP.
The February 15, 1995 minutes were approved.
01d Business:

The committee reviewed the 1995 budget with Martin Krauter. Park
admissions were reviewed:

FLES: Resident Non-Resident
Day Pass

Age 12 & over $ 1.25 $2.50

Age 5 - 11 .50 .50
Under 5 Free Free

Sr. Citizen 1.00 1.00
SEASON PASS:

Individual 20.00 40.00
Vehicle 40,00 80.00
Add'l. Vehicle 5.00 10.00

Salaries for Tassel Top employees w:re discussed: Ranger $7/.50 per
hour, staff returning $6.91 and nev staff $6.50. The staff will
consist of 4% people, Ranger (hours 9 - 8, six days a week), Ass't.
Rancer, and 2 gate keepers (6 hour shift). The season will start in
mid-June and extend through Labor Day. Donna Johnson made a motion
that the hours for a manned gate will be 10:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.,

4:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. Honor System. The motion was seconded and passed.
After more discussion on salaries, a motion was made and passed that
new staff woulad receive $5.50 per hour and returning staff $6.91,
Martin Krauter will advertise April 1lst for a Ranger. The 1995 budget
was approved.

Charles Smith presented a draft of the Tassel Top Committee Report.
‘"he inclusion of the terms of the committee members will be included.
The report was approved by the committee,

4 light installed at the Tassel Top peach was discussed. . Krauter
has been working on this with the L.O.T.

The committee is still hoping that the Recreation Swimming Program
will be held at Tassel Top. A suggestion was made that the children
wvho paeg their swimming classce would receive o free pass to T.T.B.

Several changes were made on the Tassel Top Brochure, The committee
authorized spending $400. for the brochure printing. This will include
z donation to the Club.

New Business:

Central Maine Power has requested a proposed power line into Tassel
Park. The committee is open to a discussion with CMP (underground
wiring or an easement) but is not considering utility poles in the park:
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Meeting was adjourned at 8:38 p.m.

The next meeting will be held on wednesday, April 12, 7:00 p.m. at
Town Hall.



